

St. Anne's Home 300 Lake Street San Francisco, CA 94118-1397 (415) 751-6510

May 21, 2021

Dear Family and Friends,

Friday blessings to you all! Thanks be to God, we continue to be COVID free. All tests for the last two weeks have come back negative, and Residents are healthily enjoying the nice sunny weather. Even though it has been a little windy it has not hampered our outdoor family visits, which are going very well and adding to the much-desired feeling of "normalcy".

As much of San Francisco reopens, we too are thrilled about our gradual reopening. As a health care facility, we proceed with an abundance of caution and much slower than the rest of our community, but we are all moving in the right direction. The Sacred Heart Hall (Gold Hall) is now back to having all meals in the dining room. The Lourdes Hall (Orange Hall) is having lunch and dinner in the dining room with breakfast expected to be added soon. The Holy Family Hall (Blue Hall) is the next group to be invited for community meals. Much to the delight of Residents, activities are also slowly returning to pre-pandemic status. We even hope to add open window bus excursions as an option for small numbers of Residents at a time.

As a reminder, all visits must be arranged through the Sisters. Sr. Paul has left for Gallup, New Mexico, so for the Blue and Green Halls, please direct your calls to Sr. Anne Marie (Ext. 209). If you have not already done so, please forward a copy of your vaccination card to <a href="mailto:rasanfran@littlesistersofthepoor.org">rasanfran@littlesistersofthepoor.org</a> before your visit.

We continue to keep you all in our daily prayers and ask that you also keep us in your prayers for the continued health and safety of our Home.

Happy weekend to you all and may God bless you,

Mother Theresa

